
Support our parish school through the Knights of Columbus 

Over the years, Knights of Columbus Council 4970 in concert 

with Arden-Carmichael, Inc., the Council’s funding arm, has 

supported our school through scrip sales at its fireworks booth 

located in the parish’s front parking lot from June 28th through 

July 4th.  With your support proceeds from the fireworks booth 

will continue donating 10 percent of your firework purchases to the parish school.  

Last year our booth had gross sales of over $50,000 which allowed us to award 

over $12,000 in scholarships to our three 

sponsored parish schools at St. Ignatius, Our Lady 

of the Assumption and St. Johns. Funds, including 

donations to our parishes and a number of non-

profit organizations, amounted to over $20,000. 

This year there is no need to purchase scrip 

at the school, just note your affiliation with SI at 

the booth. For information on the Knights 

fireworks sales or other KofC programs contact Mike Fazio at 973-747-6007 or 

mfazioshu3@gmail.com or Gene Gobbo at 916-283-5223 or 

egobbo@surewest.net. 

PS:  If you have any tattered American flags bring them to the booth for 

proper disposal. 
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